
 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to Section 18-60 through 18-85 of the Illinois State Truth in Taxation law a 

Public Hearing will be held to receive public comments on the City of Bloomington 

Annual Property Tax Levy for the Budget Year ending April 30, 2023 on Monday, 

December 6, 2021 at 6:00 PM in the Government Center Chambers, 4th Floor, Room 

#400, 115 E. Washington Street, Bloomington.  Reasonable accommodations for persons 

w/ disabilities are available by contacting the City Clerk at cityclerk@cityblm.org or by 

calling 309-434-2240, TTY309-829-5115. 
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